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22nd February 2024 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Thank you for supporting our recent Book Fair from 5th – 7th February.  Thank you 
to Mrs Noble and Isla for all their hard work with organising this event and to the 
parent volunteers who helped on fair days, all this work is appreciated.  A total of 
£1200 was raised to allow us to purchase books for each of our library sections. 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March.  To celebrate this day we would like all 
children to dress up as their favourite character from books they enjoy reading.  
On this day, for children in P4-7, they will have the opportunity to meet an author.  
His name is Kevin Adcock and he will speak to the children about his life as an 
author and where he gets his ideas.  His books can be purchased and if you are 
interested please contact the school office by Monday so that they can be ordered 
in time for the author to sign on 7th March. (Please see info attached, money 
should be sent in by Monday also). 
 
Thank you for your support.  Keep encouraging your child to read and enjoy 
books. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Arlene Millar 
Literacy Co-ordinator 
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